JANUARY 2, 2025

FACULTY OF HUMANITIES
CHIANG MAI UNIVERSITY

PROUT OF HUMANITIES

CHIANG MAI UNIVERSITY

PROFESSOR MAO SIHUI DEAN OF THE COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS SHANTOU UNIVERSITY 243 DAXUE ROAD, SHANTOU CITY GUANGDONG PROVINCE 515063 P.R. CHINA

Dear Professor MAO Sihui.

On behalf of the Faculty of Humanities, Chiang Mai University, we are delighted to extend an invitation to the distinguished delegates from the College of Liberal Arts, Shantou University to participate in a cultural exchange program taking place from 5–20 February 2025 at the Faculty of Humanities, Chiang Mai University, Thailand. The initiative aims to strengthen academic collaboration between our institutions. The esteemed delegates are as follows:

No.	Name-Surname	Position	College/Department/Faculty
1	Professor Lu Sheng, Ph.D.	Professor	College of Liberal Arts Thai Language Teaching
2	Assistant Professor Yang Jin, Ph.D.	Assistant Professor	College of Liberal Arts Thai Language Teaching

As part of this collaboration, we warmly encourage the delegates in delivering specialized lectures to our students, sharing their invaluable knowledge and expertise. Furthermore, we would be delighted to facilitate discussions on collaborative research initiatives and educational opportunities for the delegates and our academic staff.

The contributions and insights of the delegates will undoubtedly enhance the intellectual environment of our faculty and enrich our academic community. We are confident that this collaboration will pave the way for our lasting partnerships.

We sincerely look forward to welcoming the delegates to our faculty.

Yours sincerely,

Assistant Professor Rawee Jansong, Ph.D. Dean of the Faculty of Humanities Chiang Mai University

RESEARCH ADMINISTRATION, ACADEMIC SERVICES AND FOREIGN AFFAIRS SECTION

239, Huay Kaew Road, Muang District, Chiang Mai, Thailand, 50200

Tel: +66 53 94 3219 / +66 53 94 2345 Email: kittipit.wipasa@cmu.ac.th